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May 7, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Justine, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter in support of your Girl Scouts Gold Award 
project, A Girl’s Guide to Careers.  I have spent some time on your terrific website and found it 
to be so easy to navigate.  I was very impressed with the incredible resource that you have 
created for middle school girls.  I hope many ambitious girls access this information as 
guidance about how to get started on pursuing their dreams. As General Counsel of a leading 
credit card servicing company, I particularly enjoyed the “Lawyer” page. You filled it with such 
valuable information. You should be very proud of your hard work.   
 
As a Girl Scouts lifetime member myself, I am thrilled to see that you continued on your path 
to the Gold Award.  I imagine this was no easy task with the many demands of high school, 
extracurricular activities, college applications, and more.  Girls Scouts had such a meaningful 
impact on my life, and I expect that when you reflect back you will feel the same.  The values 
and skills you have learned along your journey so far will surely be the foundation for great 
success ahead.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laurie Bigman 
Executive Vice President  
General Counsel and Secretary 

 


